
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Six Newsletter 
Autumn 1 

Friday 3rd September 2021 

Welcome everybody, from 6JA & 6JB! 

Hello and welcome to the 2021-22 school year. After what has been a rather unusual year, all of us here in the year six team 
are really excited to work with your children and are looking forward to meeting all parents and careers. The teachers of 

year 6 are Javi & Josh and the teaching assistant will be Luigi.  

 

 Learning Content 

Our topic this half term is the Ancient Greeks - an extremely interesting theme to begin the year with, giving us 

so many opportunities for learning in all areas. 

English 
Non-fiction: Non-chronological reports 
Fiction: Greek Mythology 
 

Maths 
Number, place value, partitioning, rounding, written 
methods for the four operations and applying their 
learning through various mixed operation problems. 
 

Science 
Light 
 
RE 
Holy Books 
 
 

PSHE 
Living in the Wider World and Equality 
 
 

Computing 
E-Safety 
 
 

Languages 
French 

Upcoming Trips 
Residential Trip – Marchants Hill - Friday 10th June to Sunday 
12th June.  
 

PE 
PE will take place on Tuesday & Wednesday afternoons. 
Changes: Children are now expected wear school uniform to 
school and then change into their PE kit. On PE days, please 
ensure your child brings in suitable footwear and a bottle of 
water. 
 

Homework 
The children will be given both Maths and English homework 
every Friday, to bring back on Monday, without fail. 
Topic Homework  
 The children have a selection of activities to complete over 
the course of the half term, ending in an exhibition of their 
work. 
 
Daily Homework  
 Each day the children are expected to read from their chapter 
books and complete a task in their homework books. The 
children will also begin to receive short maths activities and 
challenges. 

 


